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Oregon Native American Chamber 
 

 
April 12, 2013 
 
 
RE: Tribal Energy Camp Funding  
  
 
Dear Friends, 
 
I am writing you to express the Oregon Native American Chamber’s (ONAC) support 
for Redbridge, Inc.'s proposal to seek funding to develop an energy-focused summer 
camp for tribal youth.  
 
Redbridge, Inc. is a member of our community of native-owned businesses.  Our 
organization of approximately 75 members has a mission to advance the educational 
and economic opportunities for Native Americans in Oregon and Southwest 
Washington.  We support Redbridge's proposal based on their utility energy 
marketing experience and the potential economic partnerships among tribes that 
such a camp could foster for our communities. 
 
In conclusion, ONAC fully supports development of an energy-focused summer camp 
for regional tribal youth. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
 

 
Herb Fricke 
President 
President, Oregon Native American Chamber 
 

 


